
You are

   invited Middle School Celebration of the Arts

Please join us for the

You are warmly invited to attend a special event that celebrates 
the Arts in the Middle School. Limited parking will be available 
in the staff car park on No. 2 Oval. Access is via Kalinga Avenue.  

Date Thursday 17 June 2021

Time 5.30pm to 8.30pm

Venue Centenary Hall, Brisbane Grammar School

Tickets Adults $20, Non-performing School Age Children $7

RSVP Click here to RSVP by Monday 14 June. 

For more information, please contact MS Reception at  
3834 5301 or ms.reception@brisbanegrammar.com
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